
Northern California  

Chapter report for 2014 

 

Current membership: 30 

Current balance: $1, 435.33 

 

Overview: 

-Received and responded to email and phone requests for fire lookout tower information. Most 

inquiries involved tower locations and visitor access. Distributed FFLA brochures. 

 

-Gathered with Shasta-Trinity and Lassen National Forest fire lookouts in November for annual get-

together and information exchange. Thank you to everyone who attended. 

 

-Large wildfires devastated portions of Northern California in 2014. Many homes were lost, including 

Klamath National Forest Lookout Extraordinaire, Nancy Hood's. Wishing Nancy the best in recovering 

from this tragedy. 

 

Goals: 

-Expand FFLA membership. Schedule informal lookout field trips and hikes. Seek additional nominations 

for National Historic Lookout Register.  Host Chapter Meeting. 

 

I'm thrilled to be a member of Forest Fire Lookout Association, and amazed at the scope of projects in 

progress throughout the country and the world. All time, postage, phone, Internet service, and travel 

have been paid for out-of-pocket as donations to the support of the Forest Fire Lookout Association. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Vickie Lamoureux, Northern California Chapter, Redding, CA 

 

 

 

 


